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4
th
 December, 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

ACCESS TO THE CLASSROOMS - REMINDER 

 

At the beginning of the school day, parents are welcome to accompany their children to their classrooms but 

they should do so by entering the building via the cloakroom doors. At the end of the school day, parents 

are asked to meet their children outside the external classroom doors. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Sharon Flowers 

Headteacher 
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